
Minutes/Fitness Club
General Meeting
January 22, 2024

Agave Room - Beardsley
11am - 12pm

Officers in attendance: Marilynn Shaw, President and Marilyn Ridgeley, Vice President

The meeting was called to order by President Marilynn Shaw at 11:02am.
The minutes from the November 3, 2023 general meeting are posted on our website. No
changes needed.
The treasurer’s report was presented and there were no questions.
It is time for everyone to renew their membership.
There was discussion about the skills required to handle Mailchimp. No one offered to take over
this task so the board will continue to look for someone.
Marilynn Shaw provided an update on by-law amendments. The board will continue working on
this process at their February 13 board meeting. Three areas that need to be updated are class
representatives, officers terms and the issuing of checks over $500.
It was announced that the general meeting/election of officers will be November 1, 2024.
There was no additional business.
Meeting adjourned by President Marilynn Shaw at 11:38am.


